

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor KEITH M. CORLETT Superintendent

April 20, 2020

Al Eskanazy Co-Chairman Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation, Inc. 1510 NE 131 Street North Miami, FL 33161

Dear Mr. Eskanazy,

The New York State Police are very thankful for the donation of twelve hundred forty-four (1244) KN95 face masks from New York's Elite Police Foundation. The current COVID-19 pandemic has made these masks a necessity to protect our members during the performance of their duties.

Thank you and New York's Elite Police Foundation for all that you do to assist law enforcement with our critical missions.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Smith Jr.

Assistant Deputy Superintendent - Administration